
 
To Oregon Senators and House Representatives: 
 
We oppose SB1530 and HB4167, cap and trade proposals that will cause significant harm to much of 
Oregon's citizenry. It will be very damaging to Oregon's natural resource industries, all trucking, working 
Oregonians, Seniors and Veterans by driving up fuel prices and home utility costs. 
It is a disgrace, and most contemptible that a proposal of this magnitude is being rushed/pushed/rammed 
through with very limited fiscal impact statement data, and no accountable revenue impact statement. 
These proposals do not actually address the carbon emissions issue, but is a TAX. 
 
GIVE OREGONIANS A VOICE!!!!!!! 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Meriah Williams 
 

 


